
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

1/1 

No: TP25/26 

Monday, 5 May 2025 

FBR Limited – Acting President Declines to Make Interim Orders 

The Panel refers to the application dated 4 May 2025 by Mr Bob Ciesla in relation to 
the affairs of FBR Limited (see TP25/25). 

The Acting President of the Panel has declined to make the interim order sought by 
the applicant to defer FBR Limited’s EGM scheduled to be held on Tuesday, 6 May 
2025 at 10am (Perth time).  

A sitting Panel has not been appointed at this stage and no decision has been made 
whether to conduct proceedings. The Panel makes no comment on the merits of the 
application. 
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